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                 Yehuda Beer, Deputy Fire Administrator  

 
FIRE SAFETY PRESENTATION AT YESHIVA K’TANA 

 

The Lakewood Fire Department conducted a Fire Safety Presentation at Yeshiva K’tana on Monday 

June 3
rd

, 2019. The presentation, led by Fire Prevention Coordinator and Lieutenant Jacob Woolf, 

was attended by approximately 30 students and was well received by all. Lakewood Fire District 

No. 1 Commissioner Larry S. Loigman was also in attendance during the presentation and answered 

many questions from the inquisitive students.   
 

The Lakewood Board of Fire Commissioners, along with Fire Chief Mike D’Elia Jr. and Fire 

Prevention Coordinator Jacob Woolf, cannot overemphasize the benefits of educational 

presentations and they are extremely proud of all the dedicated members of the Lakewood Fire 

Department and the professional manner in which they carry out their duties.  
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
Pictured from left to right: Commissioner Larry S. Loigman, Firefighter Joel Parayno, Fire Prevention Coordinator/Fire 

Lieutenant Jacob Woolf 

 

 

Additional Fire Safety Information for parents, children and educators can be found by 

visiting the Fire District Website at lakewoodfd.org and clicking on Sparky’s Firehouse or 

New Jersey Fire Safety under the Links heading. 

 

To inquire about scheduling a Fire Safety Presentation or Tour for your school or business, 

you can contact the Fire Prevention Program at: 

By phone 

732-364-5151 press 2  

or via email 

FirePrevention@lakewoodfd.org  


